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June 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

General Election and Politics workshops at University of Birmingham  

 

A trip has been arranged for 15 selected Year 9 students to the University of Birmingham on 27th June 2024.  The 

purpose of this trip is to raise aspirations and for students to take part in workshops to further their knowledge of 

Politics, the 2024 General Election and University.  

 

Students will travel by coach, departing College at 9.00am and returning at approximately 3:30pm. Etone College 

staff will be accompanying students on the trip and there is no cost for students to attend. 

 

Please ensure your child takes a packed lunch or provide details on the link if they are entitled to free school meals. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/y2tA5PzgAH 

 
 

Parent/Carer consent is required for this trip, without this, your child will not be allowed to leave on the trip, please 

complete the Microsoft form above to give consent, no later than 20th June 2024 

 

Please note that all places offered on trips are dependent upon current good behaviour and regular 

attendance. 

Should your child’s behaviour or attendance become a concern at any point prior to the trip, your 

child will be removed from the trip and we would not accept liability for any payments made and no 

refunds will be issued. 

Additionally, the signed permission slip from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to send your child 

home at your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of others or the good name of the 

school. 

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Mrs Barlow or Mr Bonner.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/y2tA5PzgAH

